
 

Up and coming events   
Please refer to our activities calendar. 
Please note we will be having works carried out to our roof from January 8th 2024. We 
apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. 
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We have introduced snappy tags for the residents clothing – Please follow the link for further 
info https://www.snappytags.co.uk/product/snappy-tags-50-tags 

OT Students 
 
We said farewell 
to Carys and Jane 
who completed 
their time with 
us. 
 
It was beneficial 
to have them 
here with us. 
They worked with 
residents on 
various projects 
throughout their 
time with us and 
we will miss 
them. We wish 
them all the best 
in the future and 
hope they may 
return for a cup 
of tea soon. 
We are looking 
forward to 
welcoming Sarah 
and Mashud in 
January 2024 who 
will begin their 
placement with 
us. 

ACTIVITIES  

What a busy but fun month it has been!!! 

At the 
beginning of 
the month, 
we visited 
Blackbrooks 
Garden 

Centre. 

We had our Christmas Party with 
family and friends 
and were joined 
by Lord and Lady 
Devonport. 

 

We have had 
visits from the 
Childrens 
Choir, Ladies 
Choir and 
Geoff the magician. 

Carys and Jane arranged a Christingle Service with 
Father Owen in the Lounge – Those residents who took 
part created their own 
Christingles. 

Residents have also enjoyed the 
views from the terrace on days 
when the weather had been 
nice. 

Meet the team! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lin has been a 
member of the 
team at 
Peasmarsh Place 
for 6 years. Lin is 
a domestic here 
and our relief 
cook. 

 

In her spare time 
Lin enjoys 
looking after her 
grandchildren, 
going out for 
meals, and 
baking. 



 

2023 in Photo’s 
 
 


